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NO NOTICE OF LETTER OF INTENT(S) 
(NO-NOLOI)

Cost Share for Federal Clean Energy 
Funding Opportunities Solicitation 
Solicitation # GFO-21-901
DE-FOA-0003141
January 22, 2024

On March 21, 2022, the California Energy Commission (CEC) released “Cost Share for Federal Clean Energy Funding Opportunities,” a competitive solicitation to provide cost share funding to applicants that apply for and receive an award under an eligible federal Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA).

On October 26, 2023, the CEC added DE-FOA-0003141, Innovative Designs for High-Performance Low-Cost HVDC Converters (IDEAL HVDC), as an eligible FOA. The CEC did not receive any proposals in response to the cost share opportunity for DE-FOA-0003141 by the due date, December 22, 2023.

For information, please contact:

Marissa Sutton, Commission Agreement Officer
Phone: 916-237-2515
Email: Marissa.Sutton@energy.ca.gov
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